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Letters to the Editor 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Greetings.  
 
Your magazine is great for us 
sumo-starved fans. When will 
there be another issue? 
  
Mitch Davies 
 
 
 
Hey Mitch 
 
Thanks for your compliment!  
 
To make it easy to remember, 
we release each new issue on 
the same day that the new 
banzuke is published. However, 
if we add anything to the 
website between  

 
 
issues, for example, photos, 
interviews, or news, we make 
an announcement on the Sumo 
Forum and the Sumo Mailing 
List. We’re also compiling a 
mailing list of our readers so we 
can send out an e-mail alert in 
case you miss the 
announcement. Anyone who 
wants to be added to the list 
can e-mail us at the usual 
address: 
editor@sumofanmag.com 
 
 
Thanks for your support 
 
Carolyn Todd 
Editor 
Sumo Fan Magazine 

 
Each issue, we will feature a letter from one of our readers. The sender will 

receive a sumo-related prize of our choosing. 
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